







October 22, 2009

Community Human Services
Re: Yvonne Kopriva

Dear Madam/Sir:

I am happy to write in behalf of Yvonne Kopriva’s application for obtaining a job with your organization. I have known Yvonne for over three years and am very impressed with her intelligence and serious work ethic. She is a terrific person who cares a great deal about others and is eager to help others have better lives. 

I first came to know Yvonne when she did outstanding work in my Socialization course (Soc 142). I then invited her to be among the 10 best students who stood out (in my Soc 142 course) as deserving to be in a small Soc 194 honors class the next quarter. Each week the students in Soc 194 handed in writing about the topic of socialization, social learning and behavior modification. Yvonne demonstrated that she knows this subject matter very well. 
Since she graduated, she has worked in various helping modalities, applying empirically based programs to help the lives of others. She has gained a great deal of first-hand knowledge and skill—making her invaluable in programs such as yours. 

Yvonne has excellent interpersonal skills and communicates clearly with others. She is a team player and will be a valuable member of your organization. 
Yvonne has very high standards for her work, and I am constantly impressed by her intelligent and responsible work habits. I give Yvonne my highest level of support. If I can be of any further help to you, please do not hesitate to phone me at (805) 967-4995. 

Sincerely, 

John D. Baldwin

Professor

baldwin@soc.ucsb.edu 

